
 

 

8th March 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Sports Day (Years 1-6) 

We are pleased to announce that our Sports Day will be going ahead on Thursday 30th March 

for Years 1-6 at Longford Park Stadium. Please note, due to a clash with their Chorlton High 

performance, some of Year 5 will be having their sports day on a separate day (details to 

follow).  

It’s a great opportunity for the children to have fun and engage with competitive sports. We’re 

also very excited to be able to invite parents along to watch (and possibly take part too if time 

allows!) 

We will require a number of parent helpers to walk the children to and from the event. Places 

will be allocated on a first come first serve basis. If you would like to help please fill in the form 

below: 

https://forms.gle/DAMkhdJWPJLzqFAK9  

We will email you with confirmation information and arrangements nearer the time. If selected, 

please arrive outside the main entrance in good time for your year group departing. 

Timing of events for Years 1-6: 

• 9.05am - 9.50am - Year 6 

• 9.50am - 10.35am - Year 5 

• 10.35am - 11.20am - Year 4 

• 11.20am - 12.05pm - Year 3 

• 1.25pm - 2.10pm Year 1 

• 2.10pm - 2.55pm Year 2 

Please ensure your child comes to school dressed in appropriate footwear. All children must 

have a water bottle with them. 

https://forms.gle/DAMkhdJWPJLzqFAK9


 

 

Kind regards, 

Kieran Bentley, Christian Burton, Channi Davis, Luke McDonagh and Paul Salisbury 

PE Coordinators 


